
 

CITY OF MILFORD 

Downtown River-High Street Development Committee 

 

MEMO 
 

 

 

TO:           Downtown River-High Street Development Committee 

 

FROM: Julie Nash 

 

DATE: May 8, 2017 

 

RE: May Meeting Cancelation Notice 
 

 

The regular meeting of the Downtown River-High Street Development Committee 

scheduled for Friday, May 12
th

 will be canceled. The next meeting will be held on 

June 9
th

. 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us. 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

PHONE:  783-3230    FAX:  878-7394 

E-MAIL:  jnash@ci.milford.ct.us  

 


